
 

Thanks to all the parents and family members who contributed to making yesterday’s 
fete a really fun day for the kids. In particular, thanks to the P&C committee members 
and all the stall coordinators who stepped up to help with planning, to those who set up 
and packed down of the venue, to those who manned stalls on the day and those who 
donated food or items for sale. Your efforts were really very much appreciated. 

Thanks also to everyone who made the most of the 80s theme by dressing up! Such a 
laugh! Our teaching staff really outdid themselves this year, with Mr Easson taking out 
the best dressed male and worrying many parents with the very real looking tattoo 
cuffs, closely followed by Mr Coghlan’s legs.  Mrs Crawford was definitely channelling 
Joan Collins and Mrs Brown’s shoulder pads could’ve done some damage.  

Thanks also to the kids for joining in the day with such gusto. We loved the Year 2’s 
performance (did they really memorise that entire poem!? Amazing!!!) and all the joyful 
dancing and happy smiling faces. 

Now, a few bits of housekeeping: 

1. If you have a hamper container & cellophane that didn’t quite make it to the fete, 
please return it so that we can use it next year. 

2. All saucepans will be in the school canteen for you to collect. 
3. The raffle will be drawn at the school concert – we are still waiting on raffle 

tickets to come back in, so please send them in ASAP.  

Thanks again and have a great week everyone! 

Di 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


